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Good Morning,

In your response to my request for additional information (RAI) dated 3/17/2022 you provided a copy of
your Radiation Safety Committee Charter.  In Section 3, Membership, I do not see a representative from
a Research Department.  Is that because all of the research performed at MedStar Georgetown Medical
Center is related to medical research?

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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